

Группа: ТЭК 2/2
Дата проведения: 28.03.2023г.
Специальность: 38.02.05 Товароведение и экспертиза качества потребительских товаров
Дисциплина: ОГСЭ.03 Иностранный язык
Тема занятия: Деньги и их роль в экономике
Цели занятия:

Дидактическая: - углубить и расширить знания и представления студентов по теме;
Развивающая: - развивать творческий потенциал студентов;
Воспитательная - воспитывать стремление к совершенствованию английского языка;
: - воспитывать умение работать самостоятельно.

Вид занятия: практическое занятие

Основная литература:

Агабекян И.П. Английский язык для ссузов: учебное пособие. – Москва: Проспект, 2015. – 288 с.

Дополнительная литература:

Интернет-ресурсы.

ДОМАШНЕЕ ЗАДАНИЕ:

1. *You know that there are many proverbs and sayings to do with money. Look at these proverbs and give Russian equivalents to the following English proverbs and sayings.*

- Money makes money.
- Money has no smell.
- A rich man is not always a noble man.
- Happiness is not a thing for sale.
- All money isn't worth love.
- Wise man gains, silly one loses.
- A good name is more valuable than riches.
- A light purse makes a heavy heart.
- When poverty comes in at the door, love flies out of the window.
- Money is the root of all evils.
- Money opens all doors.
- Money makes the world go round.

2. *Translate these word combinations into Russian:*

To earn money; lottery ticket; to check the lottery numbers; to borrow money; to make a big profit; to lend money; to lose money.

3. Read and translate the text:

Money

Frank Garcia was a young man with very little money, but very big dreams. He worked in a factory and **earned**, only \$200 a week. He **owned** almost nothing — some old furniture and some clothes, but he dreamed of having a big house and a big car.

Every day Frank **bought** five lottery tickets for one dollar each. He dreamed, that one day he would win first prize in the lottery and become a millionaire. Then he could **afford** to buy whatever he wanted and would never have to work another day in his life.

One day as usual Frank opened the newspaper to check his numbers. He read the numbers slowly, "6-11-31-32-47-49". Those were his numbers! He looked again. "6-11-31-32-47-49". He had won. He had won the lottery. He was a millionaire!

Suddenly everyone wanted to be Frank's friend. Many people came to him and asked if they could **borrow** money. "Of course, we'll **pay back** every penny", they said. Others told him about their wonderful ideas for **making money**. "If you invest \$100,000 in this project", they said, "I promise in two years you will **make** a big **profit** and double your money".

The money had come easily and Frank **spent** it easily.

He **lent** \$5,000 to this friend and \$ 10,000 to that. He invested \$ 100,000 here and \$200,000 there. He made no effort to **save** anything.

When he bought something, he never looked at the price. If something **cost** a thousand dollars, he paid a thousand dollars. He never worried about whether it was **worth** it or not. He bought cars, jewelry, and clothes. He also bought airline tickets. He flew first class to all the major cities of the world. He stayed at the best hotels, he ate at the best restaurants, and he bought the finest clothes.

Then one day, when he went to pay his bill at a hotel in Rio, the manager had to tell him, "I'm sorry sir, but I'm afraid your credit card company will not pay this bill".

Frank flew home. It was true he had no more money. He went back to the people who **owed** him money, but they were unable to **repay** him. The projects in which he had invested his money had all **lost money**. In six months, Frank had spent \$2 million.

Frank now had no choice. He had to sell the cars, the watches and the clothes and he had to go back to work in the factory.

4. Answer the following questions:

What do sensible people do with money?

What do foolish people do with their money?

Was Frank Garcia a sensible or a foolish man with his money? Why?

I'd like to know if you are sensible or foolish with your money.

5. *Сделайте скрин выполненной работы и пришлите (не забывайте указать фамилию, группу, число за которое сделали домашнее задание):*

<https://vk.com/id34189235>